
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Latest Consultation
Date: 26 September 2022 09:39:21

Your proposal is entirely along the lines of this is what we have decided to do so get over it. As is common with
the current Government all evidence contrary to their view is simply ignored.
In a time of a climate emergency road building can not be the answer. The proposals should be abandoned and
more adaptable forward looking plans produced.
Andrew Barker




